
From The Executive Director 

        Stacey Schultz, Executive Director 
 

You started a fund at the Marshfield Foundation. Now what? What are the most 
emerging needs in our community? How can you make a difference in your 
community? Let us help you answer those questions. 
 

New in 2021!   the coffee connection 

 

A gathering of community focused people  

who want to change the world over a cup of coffee 

Enjoy a cup of coffee or tea on us while discussing what  

you'd like your fund to accomplish in our community. 

Join us any Monday in May, June, or July 2021 (no meetings 5/31;Memorial Day) 

Any time from 8-10 a.m. at Uptown Coffee Co. in Marshfield 

Questions? Call Stacey @ 715-384-9029 or email Stacey@marshfield.foundation 
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Marshfield Area Community Foundation Quick Updates: 

 

 Community Grants - Over $3,000 has been granted so far in 2021. South 

Beach Chamber Ensemble is putting on a concert this August. Wood 

County Master Gardener’s Association is using grant funds to build 

elevated garden beds for the Community Gardens.  

 Scholarships - Scholarship committees are meeting in April to determine 

scholarship recipients for 2021. Over 400 applications received! 

 2020 Annual Report – The 2020 Annual Report coming in the mail soon 

and will also be available to view on our webste www.marshfield.foundation 

 

 

 

           

  

Marshfield Area COVID-19 Relief Fund   

    

The collaboration with the Marshfield Area Community Foundation and Marshfield 
Area United Way continues to support area nonprofits with grant dollars available 
to assist with increasing needs due to this pandemic. There is still funding 
available. If you hear about people struggling due to the pandemic…let’s talk! We 

can find a nonprofit to support and assist someone in need. Let’s do this together! 

 

United for Community Wellness 

 

Keep an eye out for the U4CW billboards! This group continues as a community 
collaboration effort between the Marshfield Area Community Foundation, 
Children’s Hospital, School District of Marshfield, and Marshfield Area United 
Way. If you are interested in receiving these updates please email us at 
info@marshfield.foundation to join our mailing list. Follow this link for post 
examples: https://www.marshfieldareaunitedway.org/u4cw 

 

Updated Vital Signs now available online! 

Marshfield Area Community Foundation, Marshfield Area United Way, and 

the City of Marshfield collaborate to publish an annual report which 

communicates the economic & social health of the Marshfield Area 

Community. This year’s report summarizes data from 2010-2019. If you 

would like a one page summary sent to you please contact the Marshfield 

Foundation office. To see the full report visit out website: 

www.marshfield.foundation . Click the ABOUT tab & Vital Signs Publication. 

http://www.marshfield.foundation/
https://www.marshfieldareaunitedway.org/u4cw
http://www.marshfield.foundation/

